On Saturday, December 5, the union will be having
a special "industry meeting". It will be held at the
meeting hall in the JATC building, 6220 Kansas
Ave, NE, beginning at 8:00 a.m. (expected to last
approximately 3 hours).

The purpose of this meeting will be to discuss how
the weak economy, and the weaker construction
market, have worsened the problems experienced by
the unionized construction industry in recent years.
It is the decline of union construction which we
must address - and we must address it now!

" NECA, in'conjunction with Local 26 through a plan
called "Blueprint for the 90’s", has recommended
that a number of specific steps need to be taken at
the National, Regional, and Local levels to get back
the market share lost in recent years. Most of these

“steps involve significant changes in the way our
industry operates. '

All electricians are strongly urged to attend.

Reminder: All time sheets are due into the office
by close of business on Friday. If your job works
overtime, it should be called in to the office by
10:00 am on Monday.

The Holiday Season is right around the corner.
Soon you’'ll have to decide what type of gift to get
your family, friends, and co-workers. This year
don’t limit yourself to the same boring choices.
Consider giving over 30 different meals at 30
different restaurants.

Your investment of $15.75 purchase price offers you
a savings of over $400.00. You can regain the cost
of the book you purchase with the use of just one or
two coupons. So give a unique gift this year and
support Prince George’s County Christmas In April
at the same time. Call now to place your order or
_to request books on consignment at (301) 868-0937.

Diane Reinhart 3
John Farrar 8
Nate Schaefer 15
Dale Wierman 16

Hope you all had a very happy birthday.

* John Robinson, an electrician on the Fairfax

Hospital project, dedicates much of his time to the
Assembly of God Church in Gaithersburg. We
would like to commend him for his efforts.

The office and field will be closed on Thursday,
November 26, and Friday, November 27 in
observation of the Thanksgiving holiday. Have a
safe and enjoyable long weekend. i




